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Memo No.05/ALLO/2023                                     Date: 31/03/2023 

 

To  

The General Secretary  

West Bengal Land & Land Reforms Officer’s Association 

      

Re: Thanks giving letter dated 28 March 2023. 

Dear Comrade, 

 I, on behalf of our association, do acknowledge and appreciate your letter under reference. We 

believe that every association has the right to decide on their own course of agitation, it’s content and 

forms. We also recognize your 'natural flare to react'. We also came to know through your letter, what 

circumstance led your association to this instant unilateral decision on 08/03/2023 & 09/03/2023. 

 Since the initiation of issue based joint dialogue, understanding and movement of our three 

associations, we have put a self-disciplinary restraint on ourselves to proceed our cadre's common 

interests keeping in view of the unity and expansion of the joint movement as a matter of policy and 

principle, bereft of any purelity. We believe in minimum program and maximum participation of our 

cadres. 

 We considered your cordial invitation message communicated through social media and readily 

accepted your formal invitation dated 23/03/2023. We also extend our thanks for the cordiality and 

applause extended to the speech of our representative and Jt. Secretary, ALLO.WB. by the present 

members of your association and presidium on 24/03/2023. 

 We also regard warmly your signing off spirit of hailing the cadre unity and look forward to 

more intense unified agitation in future as per the demand of circumstance in future. 

With regards, 

   

           Comradely yours, 

 
(Krishanu Deb) 

General Secretary 

                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                             


